



2 4 MAY 2017

DR:1059956

Shane Gibson fyi-request-5815-092921a0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Shane

Thank you for your email of 3 May 2017 to the FYI website about the use of the Atlassian Confluence Cloud service by the Ministry of Education.

Currently the Ministry does not use the Atlassian Confluence Cloud Service. As we do not use a cloud based service there is no need for a formal cloud assessment.

We have looked into the possibility of using a cloud based system and found that it lacked the necessary functionality. We decided to use an on-premise version of Confluence.

Should you have any concerns with this response, I encourage you to raise these with the Ministry.

Alternatively, you are advised of your right to ask an Ombudsman to review this response. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely

Zoe Griffiths

Deputy Secretary

Business Enablement and Support